Winters Earthquake Festival

Friday, August 24th, 2018

Winters | Route 220 & 220C
IMPORTANT NOTICE

On Friday, August 24th 2018, all day, Main St. (between 1st and Elliott) will be closed for the Winters’ Earthquake

Festival. Due to the closure, Yolobus Routes 220 & 220C PM will be rerouted all day Friday. Yolobus will resume normal service
the next day.

Bus Stop Closed:
- Main St. at Railroad Ave.
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